Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Rebecca Pons <office2@sesi-nm.com>

Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 9:45 AM

To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Jason Thomas; Thomas Haigood

Subject: [EXT] Breitburn 647-711 and State 14C 2RP4854
Attachments: 711 Battery Work Plan.pdf; Work Plan.pdf

Good Morning,

| emailed the attached work plans on the above reference clean ups in December. Could | get an approval or the
conditions, in order to remediate these sites. At you approval; Breitburn will proceed with proactive measures to
remediated these sites. Also, pursuant to the new guidelines, | believe that no further action would be needed for the
State 647-711 Battery. The lines were immediately shut in, and a vacuum truck utilized to recover most of the

fluid. Please review and advise me accordingly.

Thank you

Best Regards,

Rebecca Pons
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Environmental Coordinator

Safety and Environmental Solutions, Inc.
Office: (575)397-0510

Cell: (575)441-0980



